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Perry Township Board of Trustees  

Special Meeting Session 

September 24, 2024, 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

Call Meeting to Order 

Trustee Miller called the special meeting of the Perry Township Board of Trustees to order at 4:06 p.m.  

 

Discussion with Public Works Director Wellman 

PWD stated they are looking to make a deal with the old road mower to Perry Schools. Akron Tractor 

gave the value of the mower, which is between 6,000-10,000. PWD told the school if they would give 

$7,000 that would be taken care of. Trustee Miller confirmed this wasn’t the mower the Fire Dept 

showed interest in, PWD confirmed this was a different mower. Trustee Miller asked that the Perry 

baseball showed interest in a mower that would pull a drag. PWD stated they do and would make a 

deal.  Trustees stated they didn’t see an issue with that.  

PWD stated he had Ohio Cat and John Deere through Agpro give a quote for a loader and excavator. The 

price for the loader is $194,542.  The excavator price with the hammer attachment and compactor for 

 $ 88,500.00 the two pieces of equipment total would be $293,389.11 after trade-ins would be 

$204,889.11 . PWD asked if they could utilize ARPA monies for these items.  Trustees asked how the 

budget was looking and PWD stated this would just cut into the carry-over which is what he would 

prefer not to do.  

The PWD director stated that Ben Click showed some interest in farming at the Fasnacht Farm. He would 

like to farm along 12th Street and back behind the corner to the right. Trustee Nelligan asked where they 

were at with the walking track and it was stated that they have not come up with much. The PWD 

director stated that he could always inform Ben Click of some interest in putting a walking path so that 

at some point changes may need to happen.  The suggestion was brought up that the walking path could 

be around the farming.  

The PWD asked regarding the old equipment at Fasnacht farm and if his employees when the season 

slows down could scrap it such as a tractor and a grain machine of some sort.  
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Discussion was had on the parks and getting restrooms and electrical set up and what they are waiting 

on.   

 

Adjournment: 

The Board adjourned at approximately 4:59 p.m. 

Trustee Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Trustee Nelligan. 

ROLL CALL: Mr. Miller, yes. Ms. Nelligan, yes. 

 

 

              

Matt Miller, President            Craig Chessler, Fiscal Officer 

 


